


St Mary’s Church 

Isleworth  
Some of the members of the 

School Council decorated our 

Christmas Tree which is at  

St Mary’s in Osterley.  

 

All children in the school made 

a decoration for the tree.  

 

The Church is holding a    

Christmas Tree Festival of all 

the local community groups 

which make Osterley special.  

 

Ourselves included! 

 

  



 Year 3 Christmas Crafts 

 
Reindeer, trees, snowflakes and an actual Santa Claus were created with a few lollipop sticks, 

pompoms and a whole lot of hard work! The Autumn term has truly ended on a high.  

Happy holidays everyone!  



Salvation Army  
 

Thank you so much for all the lovely donations of toys, games, books and puzzles for the Salvation Army.                

Your donation will be given to a child who may not get a present during this festive time.  

The class prefects helped to deliver them to the Twickenham Branch.  

Members of the School Council helped to decorate Mrs Stewart’s Christmas Tree in her office. 

Children in the school created some of the decorations. 



 

Year 5’s Handcrafted Christmas Decorations 
Year 5 really got into the festive spirit by spending an afternoon making some fantastic 

Christmas decorations. Using felt, pom-poms, gems and a lot of ingenuity, they put their 

sewing skills into practice to create beautiful Christmas trees and fantastic, handcrafted    

paper chains which were then used to decorate the tree for our local church! Wishing you 

all happy holidays! 



Lower School Christmas Production & Christmas at Ashton House. 
 

This year, the Lower School put on a sparkly performance of The Twinkly Nativity. Singing, speaking and    

performing to an audience is a big deal but the children performed with great confidence and definitely 

brought some ‘Twinkle to the toes’ of those in the audience. 



      A visit from Santa  



Christmas Pantomime  

Dick Whittington at Hounslow Arts Centre  



St Mary’s Church  

 

Christmas Carol Concert 

We celebrated our end of term Upper School Carol Concert.  

 

Well done to everyone who sang, played the piano and did some readings.  

 

A special thank you to the parents for attending.  

 

May we wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

 

From all of us at Ashton House School.  




